
 
 

THE TOWN OF PENETANGUISHENE 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO MIDLAND PENETANGUISHENE TRANSIT RIDERS 

 
MAIN STREET RECONSTRUCTION  

 
TEMPORARY TRANSIT DETOUR 

 
The Town of Penetanguishene would like to advise transit bus riders 
that the Midland Penetanguishene transit service will be temporarily 
disrupted at the following locations starting April 11th, 2018. 
 

• Main Street between Robert Street to Beck Boulevard  
 

This service disruption is due to Main Street Reconstruction. 
 
The reconstruction project is scheduled to be completed in December 
2018 which may be extended depending on weather conditions. A 
map has been provided with this notice to illustrate the revised transit 
route. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the above please contact the undersigned 
at 705-549-7992. 
 
 
 
Bryan Murray, P.Eng 
Director of Public Works 
Town of Penetanguishene 
 
 


